
OFFICE OF THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CONTAINER 
TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

March 13, 2019 

Suspension of Additional Truck Tag Applications 

On March 13, 2019, the Commissioner posted amendments to the current Truck Tag Policy on the 

OBCCTC website. Stakeholders are encouraged to provide their feedback and comments concerning the 

draft policy before April 12, 2019. 

This Bulletin is notice that effective immediately, unsolicited applications for additional truck tags will 

not be accepted until the updated policy is released . Applications received prior to the date of this 

bulletin will be reviewed using the provisions of the existing Truck Tag Policy. 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

Sheryl Kozyniak 
Deputy Commissioner 
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